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Mr. Wade Brabant visited the 5th Grade Language Art classes this
month to share with students his expertise on the elusive

creature known as "Bigfoot". The class recently finished reading
about the Loch Ness Monster and Bigfoot as part of the new

reading series, "Unexpected and Unexplained". Students showed a
lot of excitement and enthusiasm in his presentation! A special

thanks to Mr. B for bringing in his collection of findings! 

BIGFOOT EXPERT VISITS UNITY!

Thursday, March 24th, students in grades 6-8
choir, joined the HS choir for a large concert

event, Choralfest! Students in each grade sang
two music pieces that they've been working hard

on since their concert in December. 

CHORALFESTTuesday, March 8th, students in band
grades 6-8 participated in a combined
event with the High School. It was an

exciting time for students to showcase
their musical talent and growth since their

concert in December!

BAND-O-RAMA!

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK!

PBIS
As a reward for ending Trimester 2 with no

missing assignments, students were given the
opportunity to pick a fun activity to participate in!

Students could choose from cookie baking,
sledding or the board game room!

state testing window
for unity school district

march 28th - april 29th

March 4, 2022
L to R

5th Grade: Isaiah Brown
6th Grade: Sophia Ahlgren

7th Grade: Jill Lissy
8th Grade: Violet Hill

E Team: Alexandra Gariepy
March 11, 2022

L to R
5th Grade: Axyl Rowell

6th Grade: Henry Christensen
7th Grade: Kendra Bantz

8th Grade: Brian Bantz (not pictured)
E Team: Easton Visger

March 25, 2022
L to R

5th Grade: Aaron Korth
6th Grade: Abbigail Huttner
7th Grade: Emma Duxbury
8th Grade: Kyler Woltz


